
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

 

 

Fun fair fireworks in Düsseldorf 

 

Klüh Multiservices welcomes more than 800 guests to the onboard party  
 

Düsseldorf, 20 July 2018 - The spectacular aerial fireworks display of the “Biggest fun fair on the Rhine” in 

Düsseldorf is an attraction to which the family-owned company Klüh is again inviting customers and employees 

from around the world this year. On Friday, the company owner Josef Klüh and his holding company management 

will welcome around 800 guests, including Lord Mayor Thomas Geisel and his wife Dr. Vera Geisel, to a trip on the 

Rhine against the magnificent backdrop of the fair in Düsseldorf Oberkassel.  

 

Alongside dinner and live music, the guests of the Düsseldorf-based FM company, including executives from the 

international Klüh subsidiaries, will enjoy a direct view of the magnificent fireworks from the 85 m long cruiser “MS 

RheinFantasie” at its anchoring place right in front of the fun fair. 

 

Frank Theobald, Chairman of Klüh’s Managing Board: “The Klüh boat party has been an integral part of the 

scheduling for many of our customers for years. We are very happy about that. Here we have the opportunity to 

talk to our customers in a relaxed atmosphere - and above all to say THANK YOU for the long-term customer 

relationships that characterise our company.“ 

  

 

About Klüh: 

Klüh Service Management GmbH is a global multi-service provider. Founded in 1911, the company has decades 

of experience in the area of infrastructural services. The departments Cleaning, Catering, Clinic Service, Security, 

Personnel Service, Airport and Facility Service offer both individual services as well as integrated service concepts. 

With around 50,000 employees across eight nations, the company achieves sales of over 803 million Euros (2017). 

 

 

Contact:  

osicom | Wolfgang Osinski | Tel.: 0211 15 92 62-60 | wolfgang.osinski@osicom.de 

Klüh Service Management GmbH: Ivanka Pataca | Tel.: 0211 90 68-232 | i.pataca@klueh.de 
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